_University of Hawaii at Hilo

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

July 20, 1990

TO! Faculty and Staff
FROM: Edwardti}kkormondy
Chancellor

SUBJECT: Board of Regents Action on UHH

At its meeting on July 20, the Board accepted the following

recommendation from the Committee on Acadenmic Affairs and the
Committee on Community Colleges:

That the Board accept the concept of the separation of Hawaii
Community College from the University of Hawaiil at Hilo and
direct the President to form a steering committee to develop
a.plan of implementation to be presented to the Board at its
meeting in November 1990,

This motion, offered by Regent Stephenson, followed upon. an
unsuccessful one made by Regent Takeyama and seconded by Regent
Ushijima to separate HCC from the rest of UHH. The stimulus to the.
motion was President Simone's report and recommendation to the
Committees that HCC be separated from UHH. Copies of the
President's report are in the Deans/Provost office, Library and
Division Offices.

I need to add that CAS' David Miller made a very strong plea that
any action be postponed until the people of UHH and HCC could speak
at a meeting in Hilo.

I will report to you in further detail as additional information
becomes available.
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